
Town of Elk Mound Special Town Board Meeting 
Saturday, March 12, 2016 

 
The Special Town Board meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman Elton J 
Christopherson.  The meeting was properly noticed at the Town Hall, Bremer Bank, and 
the Post Office.  The meeting was called to inspect the Town of Elk Mound roads.  
Marvin Michels, Elton Christopherson and Jeffrey Klemp were present.  
 
1. Elton Christopherson drove the Town roads to determine where brush cutting may 

be done, where shoulders need fill and patching needs to be done.  
2. Marvin Michels suggested cutting the ditches in the spring so operator can see what 

he is cutting. 
3. Elton Christopherson noted that an excavator can be rented from M Jensen.   
4. Viewed bubbled pavement and discussed renting excavator with the Town of Colfax 

to dig out the bubbled area to repair it. 
5. A map was made and the following are the map keys: 

 

• Areas where ditches will be cut.  

111 Areas for patching 
X Areas that are bubbled 
↗ Areas where gravel is needed on the shoulders 
 
Jeff Klemp made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Marvin Michels seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.   
 

  
  Respectfully Submitted,  

Carolyn Loechler, Clerk 
Town of Elk Mound 
dclrentals@gmail.com 
715-505-6030 
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